
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0242
Date: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 2:26:27 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 1:49 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0242

-- Name --
Larry McCormack

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Disappointed that Peterborough's independent electric grid will be sold off to the Hydro One Monopoly.

After ten years of guaranteed rate charges, the electric monopoly has provided no certainty for residential and
business owners with regards to future rate increases.

Coupled with the poor service that we have personally experienced with Ontario Hydro in the past, this sale will
certainly be a detriment to the citizens of Peterborough.

Peterborough has a society on fixed incomes, primarily student and seniors.
Any future rate increases will impact these sectors of the population.  This rate increase could impact future business
revenue for Peterborough since we are a retirement community with both local universities and colleges.

Peterborough should be electrically independent.  It will draw business to this area with lower, guaranteed
distribution rates.

If OEB allows this sale, it will be reflected on in ten years as the worst decision our city has ever made.

-- Attachment --




